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As a small business in a rural agricultural community I fully support this bill.  My 

business depends on the economy of this rural county.  It makes me sad and mad 

that century farms are having to be split up and for the amount of taxes I have to pay 

for a small business that can barely create a family wage income.  I would love to see 

my business grow and prosper but without the passage of this bill I am afraid that it 

won't happen. 
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